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Class Weekly Winners 

 

Attendance: Discovery Class: 95.79% 
Home Reading: Columbia Class: 54 %  

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Snowdown : 149 points   
Overall House Winner: Chislet : 89 points  
 

Stars of the Week 
 

Discovery 
Isabella – for continuing success with her 
independent writing. 
Willow – for confidence in reading all her new tricky 
words. 
 

Voyager 
Robin – for confident learning in maths. 
Braydon – for always being helpful and kind to his 
classmates. 
 

Challenger 
Maddox – for a fantastic start to Eythorne Elvington 
School. 
Georgie-Mae – Creating an excellent fact file about 
the Anglo-Saxons. 
 
Columbia 
All of Year 6 – for their amazing hard work and 
focus throughout this week’s SATS. 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary  
 
 

KS1 Tennis Festival – 20th May 
KS2 Inter-House Sports – 20th May 
Year 5 & 6 Football Fixture – 20th May 
Girls Rounders – 22nd May 
3/4 Orienteering – 23rd May 
Voyager Assembly – 23rd May 
Year 2 Pizza Making Enrichment – 5th June 
Years 3 & 4 Rapid Fire Cricket – 6th June 
Columbia Swimming – 10th June 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enrichment Experiences  

Letters have been sent home to parents with children 

in Years 1 – 3 for the enrichment experiences next 

term.  Please ensure that you read these letters as 

they do contain important information regarding the 

trips.  Payment plans have also been set up on 

SchoolMoney, please can you make sure that you 

keep up to date with your payments, if you need to 

discuss this please contact the school office.  Year 4 – 

6 letters will be going out next week for their 

experiences. 

 

Water Bottles 

We have noticed a lot of children are not bringing in 

water bottles, with the weather getting warmer it is 

important that they must bring one in to keep them 

hydrated throughout the day, these can be refilled at 

any time during the day. 

Voyager Assembly 

Voyager class have been working hard practising their 

assembly with Mr Bekker and will be performing this 

on Thursday 23rd May - all parents and family 

members are invited to attend and watch their child's 

performance.  We aim to start the assembly at 

2:30pm, so if you could arrange to be here just before 

and come via the school office so we can have 

everyone seated.  The assembly will finish at 

approximately 3pm and then the children will go 

home afterwards. 

 

Kent Test 

A reminder for those children in Year 5, the Kent Test 

application window opens online from 3rd June.  You 

will also need to contact the Dover Girls and Dover 

Boys Grammar schools separately should you wish for 

your child to sit their own independent tests, details 

of these can be found their websites. 


